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Notes 

1. NK, the chair and SP, the facilitator of the GDG and Director of the National Collaborating 
Centre for Mental Health, welcomed the group.  
 
Apologies were received from Tony O’Connell  Richard Bradshaw, Diana Binding (DB), 
Naomi Lumsdaine (NL), Nicole Stanbury (NS) and Geoffrey White (GW) 

 
2. New declarations of interest were received from Annie Bartlett. 

 
3. The minutes and related actions from the previous GC were reviewed and accepted. 

 
 

4. NK gave update on the state of the Physical Health in Prisons guideline and took the 
committee through the PHIP draft recommendations.  
 

5. Laura O’Shea gave a presentation on the comprehensive assessment nominal group 
results which was followed by the re-rating of the comprehensive assessment statements 
and rating of risk management statements.  
 

6. Huw Williams gave a presentation looking at the role of Traumatic Brain Injury in crime.  
 

7. Steve Pillign gave a presentation of systematic reviews for the treatment of Acquired 
Cognitive Impairment.  
 

8. The GC reviewed the draft recommendations for review questions 2.1 – 2.4.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date, time and venue of the next meeting 
Thursday 14 January 2016; 10.30am – 4pm at The Royal College of Psychiatrists, 21 Prescot 
Street, London E1 8BB 


